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Friday 27th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have had a wonderful half term so far with lots of learning taking place and 

exciting happenings in class.  

In light of the upcoming Jubilee Celebration we would like to have our own fun time 

here in Crowland on Friday 10th June. We are inviting children to come to school in 

red, white or blue or for extra adventure, dress up as queens, kings, princes and 

princesses. 

We hope to have afternoon parties in class or outside depending on the weather. 

Any snack donations will be greatly welcomed.  

We look forward to an afternoon of fun for all to enjoy!  

Have a wonderful half term break.   

 
 
 
 
Mrs Stav 
Headteacher 
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